Jeanann Dawson

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 10:15 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: 346 East Jackson BLVD
Jeanann,

| hope that you had a great weekend. | never received an email in regards to the electrical permit issued at 346 East
Jackson BLVD. | can imagine you got tied up. | wanted to follow-up to ensure nothing arises out of a simple request. It is
okay to issue the electrical permit for the small building on that lot. It appears to be some sort of an apartment. The
building cannot be expanded at all. It is a nonconforming building. If you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



